
From: Santa Elena History Center <contactus@santa-elena.org>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/2/2017 3:45:49 PM
Subject: Men of Menendez Invitation

Invitation from the Santa Elena History Center:
 

Interested in joining a 16th Century Living History 
Club?
 

Now seeking volunteer re-enactors for the launch of
 "Santa Elena Men (and Women) of Menendez"
 

Organizational Meeting
Wednesday, May 10 at 9am
at the History Center
 

1501 Bay Street
Beaufort, SC 29902
 
 

Send questions to contactus@santa-
elena.org

 
The photo above is from our friends Mark Menendez and
the wonderful St. Augustine chapter of "Men of Menendez"
 
 
 
 
 

Remove my name from all future email correspondence
 
Address postal inquiries to:
Santa Elena Foundation
 
PO Box 1005
Beaufort, SC 29901
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